

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]; Jeffrey[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: Eva Dubin
Sent: Mon 10/17/2011 4:34:49 PM

Just spoke to Jeffrey Mechanick's office. He is not in New York on Friday. He will be in New York half of Thursday. They say he is fully booked. I asked them to ask him if he can squeeze you in giving my name, Moskowitz and Robin Solomon. Not sure it is going to help. Waiting to hear back from his office. I am afraid that if they squeeze you in there will be a wait...Are you ok with that?